
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Pastor       Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (mirpod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS 

Adoration before Mass 

Tuesday—Friday 

 

1st Saturday of the month 

 

WEEKEND MASS 

Saturday        5:00 pm 

Sunday 

Sunday - Polish 

Sunday - Korean 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES:   

Wednesday       7:30pm 

Thursday      10:30am 

Friday      10:30am 

1st Saturday of the month  10:30am 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday      4:00pm 

Or by appointment with Fr David 

 

 

8:00am till 8:55am 

9:00 am 

 

9:00am 

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 p 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr. David. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 

Web  www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

        Tuesday - Friday      9:30am—3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Easter Sunday of the Resurrection of the Lord                                          27 March 2016 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

“Till this moment they had failed to understand...that he must risen from the dead.” 

First Reading:  Acts 10.34a, 37-43 

“We ate and drank with him after he rose from the dead”. 

Responsorial Psalm. 
This is the day the Lord has made; let us rejoice and be glad. 

Second Reading:  Colossians 3.1-4 
“Seek the things that are above, where Christ is”. 

Gospel:  John 20.1-9 

“According to the Scripture; Jesus must rise from the dead”. 

Prayers for those who are ill. 

Dorothy Bailey, Louise Beaudry, Vicky Dziekan; Marie Kalnciems, Edmee Kearney, Mary Loughran and Ben Perri. 

Prayers for the deceased. Ching Maria Aucoin 

If there are members of your family or friends who are ill or have recently died, and for whom you wish prayers, 
please contact the Parish office to provide their names. 

Easter Message from Fr David Hogman 
 

Dear Parishioners of Sacred Heart Parish, 
 

He is Risen indeed! Each spring we experience a 
renewal. Flowers are blooming and the air feels new. 
Even our church building and grounds have been 
renewed by our spring clean on the feast of St Joseph. 
In a much greater way, each Easter we celebrate that 
creation herself has been renewed by the death and 
Resurrection of Christ. Even though the Resurrection has 
raised up the fallen, we are still learning how to recognize 
his glorious Body. It takes eyes of faith to see him at the 
tomb or in our journeys, but he is there. 
I am thankful for all of you this Easter. For through you, I 
have re-encountered Jesus in the breaking of the bread. 
 

Yours in Christ 
Fr David Hogman 

First Friday All Day Adoration 
 

The next All Day Adoration is on Friday, April 1st, 
beginning immediately after the 9:00am Mass. 
 

Please note change:-. 
 

Benediction : 12noon.  
 

1st Saturday of the Month Mass 
 

There will be Mass on Saturday, April 2nd at 9:00am. 
 

Retreat with Bishop Gary Gordon 
 

All are welcome to attend the Diocesan retreat led by 
Bishop Gary Gordon, “Interdependence, communion and 
solidarity in relation to Laudato Si” on Sat, April 16 from 
9:30am to 2:30pm at Trinity Catholic Church, Nanaimo.  
 

Register by email to bishopgaryretreat@gmail.com  
 

For telephone registration and transportation inquiries: 
North Island: Jeff King @ 250-203-9778; 
Mid Island: Katheryn Boudreau @ 250-710-0386;  
South Island: Nancy Stuart @ 250-477-6952. 
 

Carpooling can be arranged, please call Jeff, Katheryn or 
Nancy to coordinate a ride.  
 

Hosted by the Diocesan Council of D & P. 
—————————————————————————- 

Life in the Spirit Retreat 
 

You are invited to participate in a Living a Life in the Spirit 
retreat at St. Patrick’s Parish on Friday, April 22 to 
Sunday, April 24.  
Registration begins at 6:30pm, followed by retreat from 
7:00pm to 9:00pm; Saturday from 9:30am - 5:00pm; and 
Sunday from 1:30pm-4:30pm.  
One of the goals of the retreat is to guide participants 
toward a deeper personal relationship with Jesus Christ 
as Lord and encourage them to experience a fuller life in 
the Spirit.  
For information and registration, please contact: David at 
250-383-9955 or email: victoriaccrs@gmail.com. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 

C
A

L
E

N
D

A
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Tuesday 29th Mar Sacred Heart’s Christian Charities Parish Hall 9:30am—11:30am 

Wednesday 30th Mar Sacred Heart’s Christian Charities Parish Hall 9:30am—11:30am 

Thursday 31st Mar Exercise with Beryl Parish Hall 9:45am—10:30am 

Friday 1st April Benediction Church 12noon 



 

 

Pastoral Care Outreach Program Session 3 

The Grieving Process and Ministering to Families  
 

Sat, Apr 9 from 9:00am to 2:00pm at St Joseph the 
Worker Parish 
 

Who would be interested in attending?  
The workshops are open to anyone who wants to 
understand the practical aspects of pastoral care, present 
hospital and homebound parish visitors who want to 
become more effective in their ministry, parishioners who 
look after their own family members, or other caregivers, 
anyone interested in knowing more about their faith, or 
consider this program an opportunity for professional 
development that you can use at home and with others.  
 

Please bring a bag lunch. Coffee and tea will be provided. 
Contact the parish office to register: 250-479 7413 or 
email: sjtwoffice@shaw.ca. 
—————————————————————————- 

Sacred Heart’s Christian Charities 
 

There are many labourers but so far the donations are 
few. Now that spring is here, please clean out your 
closets and cupboards and give your unused and 
unwanted items to our Spring Used Clothing and Attic 
Treasure Sale. 
Donations can be dropped off at the Parish Hall on 
Tuesday & Wednesdays between 9:30am and 11:30am 
until April 13 or for alternate arrangements, please call 
Rita at 250-598-9558. Thank you. 
—————————————————————————- 

Society of St Vincent de Paul 
 

The Society of Saint Vincent de Paul (SSVP) cordially 
invites all Parishioners and their friends, 55 years of age 
and older, to our Annual Spring Luncheon. 
 

This luncheon will be in Sacred Heart Parish Hall on 
Wednesday, April 27 from 11:00am to 2:00pm. 
Good food and great company, so we can all share in the 
blessings that Spring provides in our faith community.   
 

Call early to RSVP:-Georgina Short @ 250-727-2615 or 
Susan Nawrocki @ 778- 433-0199. 
 

RSVP by Friday, April 8 and your name will be entered 
into a special door prize to be drawn at the event. 
—————————————————————————- 

Bishop’s Gala Dinner 
 

Join us at the Bishop’s Gala on Sat, April 30 for an 
evening of fellowship and festivities as we raise funds in 
support of West Coast Missions.  
 

The evening will feature entertainment by award-winning 
jazz musician Maureen Washington, a sit-down meal 
catered by Island Culinary Service, and exciting auction 
items to bid on.  
Tickets are $100 each with a $25 tax receipt provided.  

Tickets are limited and are going fast—get yours today! 
Visit http://www.rcdvictoria.org/2016-bishops-gala.php for 
more information. 

Pilgrimage to Guadalupe 

October 17-23, 2016 
 

Chaplain: Fr. John Laszczyk, Rector, St Andrew’s 
Cathedral & Vicar General.  
Price: $3100, all travel, accommodation, and most meals 
provided.  
All details will be in next week’s bulletin. 
—————————————————————————- 

Knights of Columbus 
 

1960's Music and Light Show, Dinner and Dance 
All members of the Parish invited! Sat, May 7 @ 6:00pm, 
Saint Andrew's High School Gym 
 

Tickets: www.SunsetCafe.eventbrite.ca or email 
gregchurchill@shaw.ca 
 

There will be Boogaloo en Orbit (6 piece Latin dance 
party band) 7eventy5ive performing songs from Jimi 
Hendrix & Friends, The Improvisers (Friar Dan and 
Sacred Heart Friends), Daniel Cook and the Radiators, 
The Knights & Ladies Choir performing songs from The 
Beatles. Silent auction including 1960’s rock memorabilia 
and limited edition poster by Bob Masse Studios. 
 

Funds raised from ticket sales and silent auction will 
support: Artemis Place For Girls & Respect Life Ministry. 
—————————————————————————- 

March for Life – May 12 
 

This year’s theme is “Caring Not Killing”.  
Mass at the Cathedral or at St. Patrick’s, Oak Bay at 
12noon followed by the March at 1:45pm from Centennial 
Square to the Legislature down Government Street.  
 

2:15pm: Rally for life outside Legislature on front lawn. 

Diocesan Youth Conference 

This is What We Live For—Guest speaker, Clay Imoo 
 

The conference will be held at St Andrew’s High School, 
May 27-29. Activities include: small group sessions, 
Adoration, soccer games, dance & slip and slide.  
 

High school students wishing to register are asked to 
contact:- teamdyc@gmail.com or facebook.com/vicdyc. 

DONATION TOTALS 

19th & 20th March 2016 

Envelopes/Loose  $3,052.55 

PAD    $   851.75 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $4,254.30 

YOUTH AND YOUNG ADULTS 

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE 



 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2015 / 2016 
Stan Dzbik   Chairperson 
Marilyn Turner  Outreach 
Catherine Minvielle Adult Religious Ed 
Richard Byeon 
Vincenza Cameron 
Richard Pardo-Figueroa 
Gilbert Santos 
Angela Spencer 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising- Please support them! 

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

 

Altar Servers   Andrew Cripps     778 440-3403 
Attic Treasures     Jim Haffey   389 0440 
     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 
Bazaar    Rita Kelly   598 9558 
Bereavement Support  David MacIntyre  383 9955 
Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 
Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 
Craft Group    Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 
C.W.L.    Lidia Moodie  479-6495 
Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 
Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 
Knights of Columbus  Greg Churchill  812-4248 
Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 
Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 
Pastoral Care Ministry  Hilda Rosales     778 432-0709 
Prayer Line    Pamela Blakeslee  477-0579 
Pro-Life Ministry   Rocio King   744-2802 
Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 
Raffle Coordinators  Walt Ryan    658-5044 
     Susan Nawrocki     778 433-0199 
     Georgina Short  727-2615 
RCIA     Vincenza Cameron 479-6488 
Responsible Ministry Coord Isme Liem   479-1611 
Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 
St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 
Ushers    Lisa Stearns   479-7145 
Youth Ministry    Sandy Bourbeau   881-0140
     (email at san.beau@gmail.com) 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 
For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact Knight of Columbus, Nolan Adam  

250.388-5155 or nadam@arbormemorial.com 

“Celebrating life since 1912” 


